Bory Tucholskie

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our journey began with a chemistry and biology lesson with our teacher Mr. Tomek and our geography and physics teacher Mrs. Grażynka. Afterwards, we had a lecture on the rocks in the Tuchola Forest with a nature enthusiast and the owner of our place of stay. The next goal of our stay was a museum about the history of the Tuchola Forest, lifestyle of its former citizens as well as fauna and flora. We also learned about species that have extinct, for example, the Wood Grouse. We also learned about many other birds in the area, such as Kingfishers, which are very popular there. Then we had a delicious dinner and went back to our resting place. The next day we were in a chalk mine, where we were shown around the underground corridors under the city. Wandering through the dark corridors, we met a ghost who told us about the history of the mine. The rest of the day, which we had for ourselves, we walked through the Tuchola market square and visited the family home of our teacher. We were on ice cream and in a bakery with delicious baked products, and at the end of the day we went to a nearby lake where we tested the pH of water and soil. On the last day we were on canoes on the Brda River. After a canoeing trip we had lunch and then walked to the observation tower. Then we visited the old opencast brown coal mine. after an hour of rest at the lake we returned to the resort and for the rest of the evening we played quiz shows related to the geography as well as new things that we learned on the trip. On the last day we said goodbye to the Tuchola Forest and set off on the way back to Dąbrówka.

